
Dear Senator Prozanski and members of the Senate Judiciary Committee, 
 
HB 4145 will protect Oregon families and save lives by prohibiting people convicted of stalking and partner abuse from 
purchasing or possessing guns. Please vote YES on HB 4145. 
It is absolutely shameful the amount of gun violence occurring in our country . This bill is an important step in decreasing 
gun violence in our country . Please do the right thing for women and children in our country.  
Thank you. 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

 


